2023 Christmas Program
3rd Grade information

You are cordially invited to the 2023 Christmas Program on Friday, Dec. 1st at 6 p.m. in Higgins Hall.  The doors will open at 5:30 for general seating.  If you are here early, please visit the Christmas Boutique in Celtic Hall(cafeteria) to gather with friends and family, for picture taking opportunities, and some student-made items as well as some tasty Christmas treats for a small donation.   It will also be open after the play.

You are also invited to the Annual Christmas Tree Lighting, which will be held approximately 15 minutes after the play has finished.  This will give everyone enough time to pick up their children and bring them to the beautiful tree right outside the media center for the caroling, blessing, and lighting.  There may also be a surprise visitor from the North Pole.

Here is the information you need to know for your child:

Drop off:  Have your child in their classroom by 5:40p.m. 
 
Pick up:  
Please, pick up your child IMMEDIATELY following the program IN THEIR CLASSROOM.  You must wait until all the children are in their classrooms.  This is for the safety of ALL the children including yours.

Costume Theme: “50’s style Sheep”
All 3rd  grade students will be participating in the program and the theme for their costume is “50’s Style Sheep”.  Here are some do’s and don’ts and suggestions:
· Girls-hair in ponytail or headbands, scarf tied in hair or neckerchief, light colored blouse or sweater, poodle/full skirt, shoes: white canvas Keds-type shoes sneakers or saddle shoes, white ankle socks
· Boys—50’s style hair, white plain t-shirt, blue jeans, black school shoes or penny loafers, optional black leather jacket.  Think Elvis.
· They will be making and wearing a sheep head piece at school.
· Bring in a bag of cotton balls as soon as possible.
· DON’Ts:  No high heels!  No Jingles!

Your child should come dressed in costume the night of the program.  If you have any questions, please e-mail Mrs. Natt at bnatt@stlawrence.org

Enjoy the season and don’t forget the reason.
Thank you for your help!

Musically,
Mrs. Bernadette Natt
Music Teacher EC-8th grades
Band/Choir/Drama Director
St. Lawrence Catholic School 
“Make a joyful noise!” Psalm 100:1
